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Michigan Section

Education Committee

No meeting report due to Covid. The Committee has deferred scheduling in person education seminars
(Dr. Gary Wiren, PGA) to 2021 and suggest the Michigan PGA Members utilize online opportunities and
virtual webinars whenever possible in the interim.

Please note that the current education/MSR cycle has been extended by 1 year by the PGA of America.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Mocini, PGA, Education Chair



